Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School

Home School Association newsletter

November 2018

It's been a busy term so far and soon we will be preparing for Christmas activities! For now though, thank you to those who volunteered their time to help with car parking on **Geose Fair Day** raising the grand total of £1130, and thank you to those who donated goods for the **Bags25chool** scheme which raised £95. We also appreciated the donations of harvest goods which were gratefully received by Tavistock Food Bank.

Earlier this term the children enjoyed a theatre performance by **Theatre Alibi** which was funded by the HSA. There are also plans for HSA funds to be put toward the **Forest \$chool** project and **laptops** for Key Stage Two.

We are pleased to be working with local firm ABC SERVICE who will be producing this year's **Christmas cards**. This is a great fundraising scheme so do please support if you can and note that all orders need to be with the office by Friday 2nd November.

Looking ahead... The HSA will be providing refreshments for the Foundation Stage's nativity on Monday 10th December and purchasing crackers for the Christmas lunch. Once again there will be the chance to win a Christmas Hamper. Full details of all these things will be given out nearer the time.

If you shop online there is a really easy way (hence the name!) for you to fundraise for the HSA. Online shopping for many retailers can be made through the **Easyfundraising** website and the HSA receives a percentage of your purchase price as a donation so do consider using the website. A direct link can be found on the Tavi Primary Parents Facebook page.

As ever, a big **THANK YOU** to everyone for your continued fundraising efforts, the proceeds of which all go to enhancing your child's education and school life. Every parent and carer can be part of the Home School Association which meets every Friday morning in the Breakfast Club room (classroom 5) from 9 - 9.45am. A warm welcome is always guaranteed.